Warren Rtrolenm Corpora.‘cion

P.O.Box I589 Py

Tulsa,Oklahoma 74102

MANUFACTURING DEPARTMENT October 28 1966
>

ATR MAIL

Mr. Joe Ramey

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 West Broadway

Hobbs, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Ramey:

This is to advise that on this date we completed a pipeline connection
to a well on the Texas Pacific 0il Company - West Ranger Unit, such well
being located in the NE/4 SW/L Section 23-125-3LE, Lea County, New Mexico.
This connection was made for the purpose of purchasing gas well gas
produced from the Devonian formation. It is our understanding that the
well is the No. 2 well on the lease.

It is also our understanding that with this information you will be
in a position to approve the form C-10Lk submitted to you by the lease
operator.

Yours very truly,

XOLEUM CORPORATION
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